
MDEM participated in the General 
Assembly of the Association of 
Shipbuilders of Ukraine «Ukrsudprom»

On September 2 MDEM participated in the general assembly of «Ukrsudprom», 
the Association of Shipbuilders of Ukraine, which took place at the company «Marko LTD». 

The participants of the event made a tour of the company, which specialises in the production 
of complex equipment and maintenance for sea and river fleet vessels for domestic and 
foreign markets.

Viktor Lysytskyi, President of the Association "Ukrsudprom", made a report "Revival 
of shipbuilding by creating favorable conditions for regulation". Executive Director of 
the Association, Serhiy Lysenko, made a co-report on the topic "The state of shipbuilding 
in Ukraine in 2020 and prospects for 2021. "The presentation "Strategy for the development 
of the shipbuilding industry of Ukraine for the period up to 2030" took place, its main task 
is to create conditions for a full-fledged systemic revival of shipbuilding and the maritime 
industry in general.

Within the general assembly the Ukrainian Maritime Cluster and «Ukrsudprom» reached 
an agreement about efforts consolidation with the possible further establishment of a joint 
coordinating body.

Also, the ceremony of awarding the members of the Association took place, within MDEM 
received a certificate of membership in "Ukrsudprom".


